
 
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 

284 SOUTH AVENUE 
POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 

 
 
 
         July 24, 2008 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Commissioners: 

 
 

Re:  Revision to Public Street and Highway Lighting Approved in Case 
05-E-0934 

 
 
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) on July 24, 2008 to become effective November 1, 2008. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 - Electricity 
 

7th Revised Leaf No. 217 
6th Revised Leaf No. 219 
5th Revised Leaf No. 221 

 
 The purpose of these revised tariff leaves is to remove light fixtures that have had no inventory over the last 
two years. The fixtures that are listed to be removed are nonstandard lights. For Rates A and B, these fixtures are no 
longer replaced in kind or installed at new locations.  
 
 The removal of these rates does not have a direct customer impact, as these rates are not applied to any 
existing inventory. As a result, the Company requests that the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law 
as to newspaper publication be waived.  
   
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Amy S. Patel at (845) 486-5433.  
 
         

Very truly yours, 
 
 
        Michael L. Mosher 

     Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
Lett161 
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